
From: Pat
To: Bill Neal
Subject: Fw: NBWD Coil Doors
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 9:37:35 AM

 
 
From: Ryan Helligso
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 10:41 AM
To: Pat
Subject: NBWD Coil Doors
 
Pat/David,
 

I spoke w/ Jim at Coast Garage Door in regards to the owners request to go away from the
 aluminum coil doors and go to a painted steel coil door.  The ‘credit’ to do this is only $320
 each or $1920 total.  Labor is the same.  I did inquire as to why the credit was so little and
 was told that Wayne Dalton actually misquoted the aluminum doors with the base bid…and
 are honoring the original misquote if we stay aluminum. 
 
Let us know how you want us to proceed on this and we will get the submittals finalized.

 
Regards,
 
 
Ryan Helligso, Pres.
Helligso Construction Co.
 
PO Box 147
35047-A Hwy 105
Astoria, OR 97103
 
Tel:503.325.7697    Cell:503.440.4135
www.helligsoconstruction.com
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